
Proposed work programme approved etc. 
 
2 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability detailing a list of planned reports for this 
committee’s proposed work programme for the period from August to December 
2025. 
 
After consideration, the committee 
 
(1) approved the work programme for August to December 2025; and 
 
(2) noted that the list of planned reports was not exhaustive and that there could 

be other matters that could be considered by committee throughout the year. 
 
 


